
From: Allen Gross
To: Ray Sheldon
Date: 07/18/2007 7:32:42 AM
Subject: Re: more info

The reason I am mapping the caves is to see how well their locations compare with the
electronic imaging and fracture trace analysis work that was done for the site.

>>> "Ray Sheldon" > 07/16/2007 9:16 AM >>>
Allen

I was discussing your call with Bruce and Jerry and we would like to
have more information as to what you are using the coordinates and
mapping data for. Please send me an email detailing what you are doing
and how the info we gathered is being used.

We are between projects and are interested in taking entrance photos and
getting UTM coordinates with GPS on the caves in JPG. We do most of our
location work after the leaves fall and usually after fall hunting
seasons are finished. The next project we are looking at is at the
Charlestown Army Ammunition Depot but haven't begun the project process
yet.

Thanks

Ray
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